
 

PRAISE AWARDS                                                    
Children who gained badges and         

certificates deserve our  special          

congratulations:     

                               

W/C 9 May 2022          
 

Key Stage One  
RER Hedgehogs  Luna 

RR Foxes      Isla   

1/2B Squirrels        Chloe-Ann  

1/2D Moles             Chloe  

2W Badgers       Iyla W 

     

Key Stage Two 
3/4D Elder  Isaiah  

3/4H Oak              Scarlett  

4LR Chestnut  Megan  

5/6GS Beech        Landon 

5/6T Holly             Lacey 

6AB Rowan     Phoebe 

  

   WELL DONE ALL !      

 

Attendance 
Please inform school on the first day of 

absence by either emailing                 

info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk or by      

telephoning 01384 818545.   

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 

 

Year 6 SATs 

Well done to our Year 6’s who 

completed their SATs tests this 

week. Results are due later in 

the Summer. 

SATs aren’t quite over though as 

the writing assessments will be 

completed over the next few 

weeks. 

 

Sun Protection 
Please could you apply sun cream to 

your children before they come to 

school and send them with a hat and 

their water bottle. We also have a     

supply of school caps in stock £5 each. 

 

Nursery Places                                
If your child is three before September 

2022 and you would like a place In  

Little Owls Nursery at Ashwood Park in 

September please complete a Nursery  

application form if you haven’t  already 

done so. The forms are available from 

the School Office. Thank you  

School Lunch 

Menu change. Pizza will be 

served on Thursday 19th May 
 

School Term Dates 
2022 Summer Term                           
Half Term Mon 30th May to                   

Fri 3rd June                                         

Term Ends Thurs 21st July   

Uniform 

Please support our Uniform  

policy. 
We have stocks of school uniform-

please ask at the office. The uniform list 

is on our website. 

Our school tie is bottle green with a  

single gold stripe. (Not a double stripe) 

we have them in stock. PE kits must be 

in school at all times-thanks 

 

Maths  Challenge 

Make it harder ...  

• Change the amount to make it 
larger, 

• Apply more rules, e.g. you can 
only use each coin type once, 

• Use an amount involving pounds 
and pence 

13 May 2022 

 

Tel: 01384 818545   email: info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk 

Article 28                  

Every child has the 

right to an education 

Class From 2 Sep  W/C 25 April 

RER 93.63 100 

RR 90.90 100 

1/2B 94.08 94.29 

1/2D 93.97 95.19 

2W 93.22 97.31 

3/4D 92.80 93.10 

3/4H 94.56 96.80 

4LR 95.02 97.78 

5/6GS 93.84 95.71 

5/6T 93.64 93.93 

6AB 93.57 98.12 

Whole 

School 

93.60 96.44 

Early Years News                        

Reception were very excited this 
week as we had some tadpoles in a 
tank to observe! Thank you so much 
to the family who brought them in! 
We have really enjoyed learning 
about frog life cycles. Next week is 
the Nursery library session. On    
Thursday, please attend your Nursery 
session at Wordsley library at the 
specified times on your invite.   



 

Dinner Information                       
All dinners must be booked through 

School Money.  Dinners must be 

booked on School Money the day 

before they are needed. 

If you are having problems saving 

your child’s menu choices please 

search for school money using 

Google and login through that link 

rather than through the app. 

Thank you 
 

 

Menu 
 

WC 16 May (Week 2) 
 

Monday 

Spaghetti bolognaise and garlic 

bread 

Southern style Quorn burger 

Cod fish finger 

Pasta and mixed vegetables 

 

Sponge 

 

Tuesday   

Chicken wrap 

Halal chicken wrap 

Cheese wrap 

Gluten free bubble fish 

Baked wedges, sweetcorn and peas  

 

Chocolate crunch 

 

Wednesday 

Roast pork and apple sauce 

Vegan meatballs with pasta in     

tomato sauce 

Fish cake 

Boiled, roast potatoes, broccoli  and 

mixed vegetables 

 

Apple crumble 

 

Thursday 

Battered fish 

Cheese and tomato pizza/

vegan option available 

Chipped potatoes, baked 

beans and peas 

 

Jelly and Ice cream 
 

Friday 

Beef burger  

Halal beef burger 

Cheese savoury 

Salt and vinegar goujons 

Mashed potatoes, baked beans and 

cauliflower 

 

Pineapple sponge 

 

 

 
 

Available Every Day 

Grab bags which contain a sandwich 

either cheese, tuna or ham filling.  

Salad bag. 

One from a cake, biscuit or yoghurt. 

Fresh fruit 

Water 

 

Jacket Potato with a choice of 

cheese, beans or cheese and beans. 

 

Fruit jelly, yoghurt 

 

 

RBD News     

It has been a very exciting week in the 
RBD. On Monday we had some new    
arrivals – eggs! The children have 
been patiently waiting for them to 
hatch and currently 8 already have! 
Next week we will hopefully be able 
to hold them,  understanding how to 
do so safely. 

This week we would like to say well 
done to Kobie for wearing his im-
plants everyday  – please keep this 
up. Well done to Ellie for completing 
all of your SATs papers too! 

Sign of the week: Newsround (see 
video) 

CBBC Newsround now has               
interpreted programmes for children 
to watch in BSL. Mr Hudson shows us 
how to access this in today’s YouTube 
video… 

Please follow the link below to the 
RBD YouTube site (Ashwood RBD) for 
a film relating to our signs of the 
week (or search for Ashwood RBD 
‘Newsround’):  https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=x2qz-

Key Stage 2 News   
 
A huge well done to our amazing  
Year 6 this week. They have faced 
the KS2 SATs with both maturity 
and   determination, and we could 
not be prouder of them. We are 
all now looking forward to some 
fun times ahead, including Pioneer 
and the end of year play. Please 
look out for an email containing a 
suggested kit list for Pioneer and 
some other top tips!                                             
 
Thank you also to our Year 5    
children who have been working 
in the hall this week due to the 
SATs. I think they have quite en-
joyed the change!           
 
Thank you to the whole team of 
staff who have helped to support 
the  delivery of the SATs.  
                                                                      
This week in Years 3 and 4, the       
children have started their new 
topic, learning about the changing 
buildings in the local area. The 
staff and children are  very excited 
to learn more about places that 
they know in their locality.   

Key Stage 1 News                        

This week in KS1 we have been 
creating our own landscape      
pictures and adding texture using 
real materials. The children used a 
mix of rice, sand and lentils to 
make their seaside scene feel   
realistic. We have also been 
writing our story from the point of 
view of the crafty seagulls who 
steal Mr. Grinlings food! The    
children are working hard on their 
reading challenges, trying hard to 
achieve their badgers- well done!   


